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Comments: Hello,

 

My wife and I are avid snowmobile riders and moved to the Hwy 4 corridor partly for the snowmobile access.

Please keep the greatest number of acres open to OSV riding. Our vehicles have a negligible impact compared

to summer OHV and on road vehicles use.  Ample acres are already protected in Wilderness and non motorized

recreationalists have immense areas just for them.  Please take a balanced approach and continue to provide

access for snowmobile riders.

 

Thank you,

Joe Harvey 


